Charles Knaggs

35296 Golf Course Drive
Mechanicsville, MD 20659
c-knaggs@hotmail.com
301-643-3285

Senate Bill 113
Position: OPOSE

This bill would hold liable firearms dealers for the actions of an individual they have no control
over. Everyone is created with free will and chooses his/her own actions, holding a firearms
dealer or manufacturer accountable for those actions is unjust. Why is there no similar bill for
the automobile industry? Should a person be able to sue a dealership civilly for an accident
due to driver error of a vehicle they sold the errant driver? This as a blatant attempt to shut
down the firearms industry in the state of Maryland and would ultimately harm many hundreds
of small businesses across our great state.

Please withdraw Senate Bill 113

Thanks,

S

Charles Knaggs



